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Venues need to recognise all musicians as providing a service to the venue and thereby being 
renumerated or rewarded in some way. A lot of musicians still do not get acknowledged as 
providing a service to a venue, more so some venues see the performance exposure they provide 
to musicians' as sufficient reward. I believe a policy should be formulated around requiring a 
venue to reward a musicians performance for the service they provide. 


